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Northeastern Ontario . . . Undeniably Big, Unbelievably Close

2018 Annual General Meeting

Save the date to Attend the 2018 AGM in Temagami

Whole we will share what we have achieved in 2017/18 and highlight some of the
opportunities that will come later this winter and early spring, this also is your

chance to help us plan the course of our marketing for the future. Agenda and
further details to come.

The AGM is set for October 18-19, 2018 at the Temagami Shores Inn & Resort.

Please RSVP us today at info@northeasternontario.com to save your seat at the
table.
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Applications are being accepted for four positions on the Board of Director of
Northeastern Ontario. Northeastern Ontario Tourism (NeONT), a non-profit
Organization established in 2012, increases the revenues of regional tourism
businesses in the region by effectively marketing the destination and the operators
within. NeONT is seeking individuals interested in serving on the Board of

Directors.

Qualified candidates are encouraged to apply by submitting a nomination at the
link above, on or or before Wednesday, September 21stat 4:00 p.m. (Eastern
Time).

A Nominations Committee will review all nominations and recommend a slate of
candidates for the Board of Directors to elect at a meeting immediately following

the 2018 Annual General Meeting scheduled for October 18-19%in Temagami.
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